
Dear Palisades Community, 
 
I am reaching out to you this evening in light of the heightened national concern about the 
Corona Virus Disease (COVID-19).  There are resources that have been released by the 
Centers for Disease Control (CDC) which I have linked below to provide you with some 
information regarding this disease: 
 
How it spreads:  ​https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/about/transmission.html 
Symptoms:  ​https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/about/symptoms.html 
Prevention and Treatment: 
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/about/prevention-treatment.html 
Frequently Asked Questions:  ​https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/faq.html 
 
We will continue to monitor this situation and follow direction provided by the Department of 
Health, the Department of Education and the Centers for Disease Control. 
 
Regards, 
 
Dr. Bridget O’Connell 
Superintendent 
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